

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE

Planning Department
P.O. BOX 360 – I Main Street
Brookline, NH 03033

mdecoteau@brooklinenh.us - (603) 672-8855 x 215

Memo

To: Selectboard

Conservation Commission

Fire Chief DPW

From: Michele Decoteau, Town Planner

Date: August 30, 2022 Case: SP #2022:J-019

Please review this application and respond to the Planning Board with comments.

This is an application by Douglas Brodeur on behalf of LTD 34 Comm, LLC for a site plan on J-019 (5.3 acres) to add an addition to an existing storage building and add additional stormwater management to the paved parking area. The new 36.5' by 49.5' addition will be on the storage building on the western edge of the property. This lot is in the Commercial/Industrial District, Aquifer Protection District, and portions are in the Wetlands Conservation District.

The Planning Board will review this case on September 15, 2022, at 7:00 PM at the Brookline Town Hall during a regular meeting of the Board. If you have any questions, please contact the Planning Department at $\underline{MDecoteau@BrooklineNH.us}$ or (603) 672-3355 x 215.

Comments:	
No comments:	
vo comments: E	$\alpha \wedge \alpha \sim \alpha$
	Date: 9-6-2022
Signature:	Date